
From: Laurel Hedlund <lrhedlund@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 11:45 AM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 709 Bedford Street, RLH FCO 20-145 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Hi Racquel,  
I checked with the tenant and she said it is ok to be public. 
thanks, 
Laurel 
 
On Wed, Oct 7, 2020 at 10:24 AM Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Hedlund, 

You included an e-mail in your appeal.  You wrote “do not make this email publicly available online.”  I 
can include the e-mail in your appeal documents which makes it public or I can remove it.  There is no in 
between.  Please tell me what you would like for me to do. 

-Racquel 

mailto:racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us

